Beacon Service this evening

6.30 - 8.00 pm at St Stephens

An informal service of worship and teaching including a refreshment break mid way. Speaker today is Alistair Ghinn. All are welcome.

Parenting Teenagers course starts tomorrow. 7.30 pm at St Stephens room.

Even if you haven't booked your space yet, you're welcome to just turn up at 7.25pm tomorrow.

Alistair 07780 875837 or akghinn@gmail.com

Prayer Meeting

9.30 - 10.30 am Tuseday 6th Oct at The Cabin, St Leodegars. All are welcome.

'Lighthouse' and **'Solid Rock'** youth groups this week. For details see flyer at the back of the church.

Jumble Sale - Saturday 17th October

In aid of St Leodegar's Church. Hunston Village Hall from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. Jumble Required!

Pleas contact Doreen (782654) or Joan (787801)

.

Autumn Fair Success for St Wilfrid's Hospice

North Mundham's Autumn Fair/Coffee Morning held on Friday 18 September in the village hall was another resounding success. This year we put all our efforts into raising money for our local hospice, St Wilfrid's. Over 150 people attended along with two dozen trusty helpers. Thanks to the generosity of so many local businesses (including our sponsors, B&M Plant Hire) and individuals the hall was bursting with plants, cakes, produce, gifts, books, etc. plus some great raffle prizes. In just two hours this event raised £1854.22 for St Wilfrid's Hospice. MANY THANKS to everyone who was involved in any way whatsoever. We could not have achieved this without your help. And, of course, thank you to all those friends and neighbours who came along to support our happy community morning. Well done everyone. Helen Bradley & Angela Stuart

1st Hunston Brownies

Do you have a daughter aged between 7 and 10? Why doesn't she come along and visit Brownies? We have spaces, if you are interested please contact Amanda (Brown Owl) on 604634 after 6pm or email sealpoint@talktalk.net

Special News Item! New Rural Dean of Chichester

The Bishop of Chichester, Dr Martin Warner has appointed the Revd James Russell to serve as the next Rural Dean of Chichester. Dr Warner said he appreciated Fr James's willingness in serving the Deanery in this role alongside his ministry in the parish of North Mundham with Merston and Hunston.

The licensing of Revd James Russell will be confirmed in due course.

Puppets 4 Praise needs you!

Puppets 4 Praise are looking forward to starting back up and performing in services again.

Why puppetry? The vision is, because both children and adults enjoy puppets, why not evangelise and teach the Gospel through the art of puppetry? We would love to have some more puppeteers and helpers. If you are between the age of 11 and 99 and would like to be a puppeteer, prop maker, stagehand or roadie please contact either Kym and Ray Sharman on 01243 774454 email: kymray@talktalk.net or Robert Leeder on 07760 580044 or email: roboleedo@yahoo.com for more information about Puppets 4 Praise. There is even a fantastic training day in Bognor on 21st November; if you are interested just contact Ray Sharman before the 1st November. If you want to be inspired, please look at our YouTube clips, just search for "Puppets 4 Praise"

Mission Work Worldwide - Autumn Fundraising Event

Friday 9th October 2015 7:00pm Fishbourne Parish Church

An Evening with Ishmael

To support Anglican Missionary Societies, CMS & Us
Ticket £7 including light refreshments,
Available from St Olav's, North Street
and on the door.
Large car park.

ITEMS FOR PRAYER

We pray for all those in residential care or housebound. We pray for all those who are ill or in any kind of need and for those who care for them, and have specifically been asked to pray for:

Barry Hutchinson Ben Morton Brenda Gadd (receiving cancer treatment)

Ken Fallon (lost everything in house fire)

Please remember to pray for our friends at Ibumu Church.

Copy for the November "connect" to Linda Fitzmaurice by 9th October please.

Email: editor.churches@hotmail.co.uk Thank you Please note that Linda has valiantly volunteered to produce next week's Pew Sheet whilst Tony is away. So, if you have any items for the Pew Sheet, please send to Linda by 8th October.

Church Administrator: St Stephen's and St Leodegar's Lynn Mears Phone 07788655027 Email lmears55@btinternet.com Office hours: Monday 1:00-4:00pm and Wednesday 10:00am-1:00pm in St Stephen's Room.

WEBSITE www.ststephensnorthmundham.co.uk or www.stleodegarshunston.co.uk TWITTER @StStephensNM http://www.facebook.com/StStephensNorthMundham http://www.facebook.com/StLeodegarsChurch



Parishes of North Mundham with Merston and Hunston Church Announcements 4th October 2015

Sunday Oct 4th - 18th Sunday after Trinity

9:30 a.m. Holy Communion N.Mundham 11:00 a.m. Harvest Festival Hunston 6:30 p.m. The Beacon (see inside) N.Mundham

Readings: Hebrews 1:1-14 Mark 10:2-16

Sunday Oct 11th - 19th Sunday after Trinity

9:30 a.m. All Age Worship N.Mundham 11:00 a.m. Holy Communion Hunston

Readings: Hebrews 4:12-16 Mark 10:17-31